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Another month of service is now under our

belts here at MAST!  October featured a

number of amazing volunteers and amazing

service projects.  Read on to find out about

our past and upcoming events!
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RECAP: 

FALL RALLY AND ELYMPICS!
        Shout out to everyone who participated in these two wonderful 

events!  Fall Rally at Six Flags was, as always, a raging success and a 

great time for all involved.  If Fall Rally is any indication, this service 

year is sure to be a great one. 

         MAST's own Elympics was also an afternoon filled with fun and 

friends.  Games were played, friends were made, and, best of all, money 

was raised for the Eliminate project, which strives to eliminate 

maternal/neonatal tetanus.  Not only was Elympics a fun way to spend a 

Friday, it was for a great cause, too! 

       Thank you for your support of these events!

"WE RISE BY LIFTING OTHERS." 

-ROBERT INGERSOLL
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UPCOMING EVENTS:

TRICK OR SUITE: OCTOBER 26TH

FULFILL (MONMOUTH COUNTY FOOD BANK)

CSH VISITS: ONGOING

        Join Emily Fuller and her team to make the Halloween of children 

who cannot trick or treat in their neighborhood a happy one.  Decorate a 

room and hand out candy to the children at a hotel Thursday, October 

26th.

        Help out with the children's occupational therapy at Children's 

Specialized Hospital in Toms River...always a good time!  Check email for 

updates.  Ten students will be needed for every third Sunday of the 

month.

        Key Clubbers have been visiting the Monmouth County Food Bank, 

now called Fulfill, to help sort donated food.  Every session ensures that 

food is available to families in our county, furthering this year's goal of 

alleviating hunger in New Jersey.  Join us at our next visit!  Check your 

email for more information.
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EVENT SPOTLIGHT: 

KEY LEADER
       It's that time of the year again!  Join Key Clubbers from around the 

state at this year's Key Leader from December 1-3.  Key Leader is an 

event that focuses on servant leadership and team building.  This year, 

the event will take place at Baptist Camp Lebanon in Lebanon, NJ.  MAST 

always has a strong presence at this event, so help us keep the tradition 

going strong! 

      Register at key-leader.org to attend.

       Thank you to everyone who ran for the class representative position 

this year, and congratulations to the winners, listed below!  Each grade 

has its own class rep, who is responsible for passing information from 

the club officers to the general members.  We have no doubt this year's 

reps will do a fantastic job! 

Freshmen: Steven DeFalco 

Sophomores: Sarah Hanlon 

Juniors: Dylan Sequeira 

Seniors: Ryan Cronin

CLASS 

REPRESENTATIVES
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THANKS FOR READING!

Lieutenant Governor of District 9: Maureen McLean 

President: Joey Schilke 

Vice President: Emily Fuller 

Secretary: Sophie Allen 

Treasurer: Paige Weinreich 

Webmaster: Joe Chiusano 

Editor: Carlee Dunn 

Advisors: Mrs. Trinidad 

                  Ms. Oppito  

                  Mr. Cuttrell

OFFICERS AND ADVISORS:

DCON

       Do you love service?  Do you love 

leadership?  Do you love competing for the 

coveted Spirit Stick?  Then DCON might be for 

you!  Key Club's annual convention is always a 

blast, as shown by last year's attendees, left. 

 Stay tuned for registration information for this 

event.


